
GSWCC attends the Georgia Farm Bureau’s 85th Annual Convention. 

The GFB Annual Convention was held December 4-6 at Jekyll Island. GSWCC staff provided attendees 
who stopped by the booth with information about the Commission, Soil & Water Districts and other 
programs administered by the agency. Other staff set up a booth to represent and provide information 
about both the Georgia Envirothon and the Natural Resources Conservation Workshop – both programs 
are for Georgia High School students. Many Georgia commodity groups were in attendance as well as 
various state agencies and non-profit groups.  

 

 

 

Karen Bruce and Region III Conservation Manger, Nancy Ann Conner  

         



           

  


